The Jackson Education Association in cooperation with Liberty Lighthouse, Memorial Key Club & McAuliffe and Goetz Builders Clubs is hosting a

WINTER GOAT COLLEGION January 3 — January 13

Help the residents of Jackson this winter by donating new or gently used, clean coats.

All donations will go directly back to our community.



DROP OFF LOCATIONS:

Boxes for donations will be located at all of the public schools in Jackson throughout the collection period.

Contact Lisa Crate for more information: lcrate@jacksonsd.org